Portland ater District

From SEsacoe Lakeg To Casco Bavx

May 4, 2015

Mr. James P. MacVane
P.0O.Box 121
Peaks Island, ME 04108

Re: Centennial Street Pump Station Upgrade Project
Dear Mr. MacVane:

The Portland Water District plans to upgrade its wastewater pumping station on
Centennial Street this upcoming construction season. We plan to clear the entire site, replace the
above ground control panels, replace the pumps in the vaults and grade and re-plant grass over
all disturbed areas of the site. Once completed, we plan to come back and plant new landscaping
shrubs. As an abutter to the site, we wanted to make you aware of the project and give you the
opportunity to ask any questions or let us know any concerns you may have. The property will be
left in a clean and orderly manner.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to call the project manager, Jamie Paschal, at
774-5961 ext. 3051 or me at 774-5961 ext. 3057. We would also be willing to come out and
meet with you on site if desired. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely yours,

PORTLAND WATER DISTRICT

Norman V. Twaddel
Right of Way Agent
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Portland Water District

FrowMM Sesaco Laweg To Casco Bavy

May 4, 2015

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory S. Konzal
5 City Point Road
Peaks Island, ME 04108

Re: Centennial Street Pump Station Upgrade Project
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Konzal:

The Portland Water District plans to upgrade its wastewater pumping station on
Centennial Street this upcoming construction season. We plan to clear the entire site, replace the
above ground control panels, replace the pumps in the vaults and grade and re-plant grass over
all disturbed areas of the site. Once completed, we plan to come back and plant new landscaping
shrubs. As an abutter to the site, we wanted to make you aware of the project and give you the
opportunity to ask any questions or let us know any concerns you may have. The property will be
left in a clean and orderly manner.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to call the project manager, Jamie Paschal, at
774-5961 ext. 3051 or me at 774-5961 ext. 3057. We would also be willing to come out and
meet with you on site if desired. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely yours,

PORTLAND WATER DISTRICT

Norman V. Twaddel
Right of Way Agent
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